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Continuing Professional Development

TELA have delivered 19 primary & 

secondary continuing professional 

development networks during this 

Autumn term, which have been well 

attended by subject lead teachers within 

TELA’s alliance of schools and externally.

TELA's focus this term -

National subject updates and Ofsted 

subject reports

Our network leads provide these to create 

an opportunity to share best practice and 

discuss ideas for each other’s classrooms, 

their pupils and students.



Continuing Professional Development...



Continuing Professional Development for 
Primary & Secondary

Thank you to all who have 

delivered and facilitated this 

term

“A very helpful music network meeting. 

Thank you”

“Lovely, supportive people “

Primary Music

"Good to visit lessons and the discussion about 
whole school reading was useful"
Secondary Teaching & Learning

"All the content covered on oracy and the 
opportunity  to network and share ideas was 

great"
Primary English

"Sharing the various schools
approaches to writing"

Secondary Literacy



All ’24/25 CPD networks 

and update are available 
on the TELA website...

PRIMARY NETWORKS - HTTPS://TELAONLINE.CO.UK/PRIMARY-CPD

SECONDARY NETWORKS - HTTPS://TELAONLINE.CO.UK/SECONDARY-CPD

https://telaonline.co.uk/primary-cpd
https://telaonline.co.uk/secondary-cpd


Get Into Teaching 

events this term...
Achieve with TELA have hosted 2 online 
teacher training events and more recently at 
Thomas Estley and in the city for the national 
events 'Get into Teaching'.

It has been wonderful to chat to many 
about a possible teaching career and invite 
them to our School Experience Days

Our next Information Event will be in the new 
year – 11 January 2025



'Achieve with TELA' Teacher Training 

On August 22 we welcomed 15 secondary and 6 primary new TELA teacher trainees along with Leicester & Leicestershire 

SCITT trainees to embark on their teacher training journey.

On 16 September they began their placements in various schools in Leicestershire where they met with their subject mentors.

They are now experiencing the planning and teaching lessons within their placements and showing confidence within a 

teaching role.



In November Isaac Physics 
introduced the INSTITUTE OF 
PHYSICS (IOP) and other 
supportive organisations for 
our Science trainee teachers 
with their subject mentor 
Dave Ansley.
Throughout the morning the 
trainees had a fantastic time 
engaging in experiments and 
listening to Laura and Sue 
talking about the learning 
platform that is designed to 
support teachers in their 
lesson planning and how it 
can make the science lessons 
more inclusive using top tips.



Our secondary 
trainees spent a day 

preparing for 
'applying for 

teacher roles' which 
they will begin to do 

early next year.

They looked at the 
application process 
and then sat mock 

interviews in front of 
a number of Heads 

and SLT from 
various South 
Leicestershire 

schools.
(thank you to those who 

took part)

Our primary 
trainees enjoy their 
day on 14 February.

Applying for a teacher post

Alliance Heads - If you have any teaching 
posts suitable for ECTs in your school, please 
email tela@thomasestley.org.uk and we can 

share with our cohort of trainees.
Thank you



Are you or do you know somebody 
that would be interested in training to 
teach either in primary or secondary 

education?

Contact 01455 283 263 Ext 0286
for more information

Get Into Teaching

#inspirethenextgeneration

https://telaonline.co.uk/get-into-teaching


#inspire the next generation

Our Teacher Training event dates for the Spring term

Teacher Training Information – Saturday 11 January
10.30 - 11.30am at The Oaks based at Thomas Estley

School Experience Days 

Secondary - Tuesday 21st January  8.15am - 3-30pm    

             

            https://telaonline.co.uk/get-school-experience

  



We would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you a 

wonderful and safe 
Christmas holiday.

Best wishes 

Mandi, Max, Rachael, 

Jo & Jo



Follow us on...
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